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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

6th Annual General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the 

Traralgon Return Service League on Monday the 22nd February, 1982. 
 

 Chairman: The meeting was opened by sitting President Peter Harris at 7.45pm.  

 Minutes:  
1. Minutes from last years Annual General Meeting were read by the Secretary Ces Hodge.  

Moved by Senior Vice President Bill Anderson that they be accepted. 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Jim Hills 

- Carried – 

2. Read minutes of our previous General Meeting. Be accepted. 

Moved: Lenny McKenney 

Sec: Ray Brand 

- Carried - 

 Treasurer’s Report: Was read by the Treasurer Jim Duncan.  Bank Balance $33.80 plus 

$150.00 in trophies in hand.  Ray Brand moved that the Treasurer report be accepted. 

Moved: Ray Brand 

Sec: Steve Duncan 

- Carried – 

 President’s Report:  
1. Apologies about golf day didn’t happen.  We could still have a golf day if anyone was still 

interested. Individual trophy. 
2. Apologies to Alan Beechey wrong trophy. 
3. President Peter Harris thanked Executive Committee for their efforts during the year also 

captains and their teams for their effort. 

 Election - New Committee 1982: President Peter Harris nominated Wally Croft to take 

the chair for new nominations. 

1. President: Bill Anderson. 

Moved: Peter Harris 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Ian Ryan 

- Carried - 

New President was installed. 

2. Senior Vice President: Peter Harris 

- Declined - 

   Wally Croft 

Moved: Lenny McKenny 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Peter Harris 

- Carried - 

3. Junior Vice President: Peter Harris 

Moved: Wally Croft 
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- Accepted - 

Sec: Ian Ryan 

- Carried - 

4. Treasurer: Jim Duncan 

Moved: Max Curtain 

- Declined – 

Jim Duncan declined hoping someone else would have a go. 

  Peter Goddard 

Moved: Ray Brand 

- Accepted – 

Sec: Steve Duncan 

- Carried – 

Jim Duncan said he would help Peter Goddard as much as he could. 

5. Secretary: Ces Hodge 

Moved: Ray Brand 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Ian Ryan 

- Carried - 

6. Scorer: Col Gregson 

Moved: Peter Harris 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Ray Brand 

- Carried - 

 Nominations Of Teams 1982:                            
1) Italian Australian Social Club Greens 

2) Glen Larks 

3) Churchill Hotel Motel 

4) Crown Golds 

5) Royal Exchange Hotel 

6) Richmond Tigers 

7) Return Service Club Bombers 

8) Traralgon Golf Club 

9) Grand Demons 

10) Churchill Rebels 

Moved by Wally Croft that they all be accepted into the association. 

Moved: Wally Croft 

Sec: Max Curtain 

 Correspondence: Was read by the Secretary Ces Hodge.  Three applications for new 

membership.  
1) Traralgon Bowling Club 

2) Morwell Return Service League 

3) Italian Australian Social Club Blues 

Moved by Wally Croft that Correspondence be accepted. 

Moved: Wally Croft 

Sec: Ray Brand 

- Carried - 
President Bill Anderson explained we can only have 12 teams. 
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 Nomination Of New Teams: 
1) Traralgon Bowling Club 

2) Morwell Return Service League 

3) Italian Australian Social Club Blues 

1) Traralgon Bowling Club spoke about their two tables ample space, supper ect. No worries. 

2) Morwell Return Service League was spoken about by Bob Munro. New table, separate 

room, separate bar and separate kitchen by Return Service League. 

3) Italian Australian Social Club Blues was spoken about by Graham Shaw.  They have a lot of 

new people in his club who would like to play pool. 

The President Bill Anderson moved that we vote separate for each team. 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Max Curtain and Alf Kanavan 

- Carried - 

Voting Results were: -  

1) Traralgon Bowling Club - Votes: 20 

2) Morwell Return Service League - Votes: 11 

3) Italian Australian Social Club Blues - Votes: 9 

Moved by the President Bill Anderson we accept the 2 winning teams. 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Ray Brand 

- Carried - 

President Bill Anderson welcomed the 2 new teams. 

 General Business:  
1. Discuss draw and starting time. 

2. Before doing this Peter Harris moved that all teams should be scrutinised and discuss their 

performance at the next Annual General Meeting. 

Moved: Peter Harris 

Sec: Ian Ryan 

Jim Hills did say it should be done. 

- Carried - 

3. Draw and starting date. Wally Croft moved that the starting date be the 16th March, 1982. 

Moved: Wally Croft 

Sec: Peter Harris 

4. The draw will be out by the 9th March, 1982 and a Special Meeting be held at the Traralgon 

Return Service League.  9th March for captains and delegates to attend. 

5. The President Bill Anderson spoke about the annual fee being $7.00 and should be $10.00 

now. Moved that it be $10.00. 

Moved: Alan Priest 

Sec: Jim Hills 

- Carried - 

Also $1.00 per game. The $10.00 to be paid by the 9th March. 

6. Moved by Ian Ryan we spend $30.00 on refreshments after the close of the meeting. 

Moved: Ian Ryan 

Sec: Ken Duncan 

7. Jim Hills spoke about Jim Duncan as treasurer of this association being excellent service 

and a letter of appreciation be sent to him for his years of good service. 

8. Peter Harris nominated William (Bill) Anderson for Life Membership. 
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Moved: Peter Harris 

Sec: Ken Duncan 

- Carried - 

9. Alf Kanavan said that his club the Traralgon Bowling Club would welcome any meeting to 

be held there. 

10. Score sheets must be in by each monthly meeting otherwise a penalty of 5 sets may apply. 

11. Glengarry have 3 Executives but are only entitled to 2 votes. 

 Closing: Next meeting be held on the 5th April, 1982 at the Italian Australian Social Club. 

Meeting closed at 9.40pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



LV8BA 1st General Meeting 1982 Page 1 of 2 

 

 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

1st General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Italian 

Australian Social Club Morwell on Monday the 5th April, 1982. 
 

 Chairman: Meeting opened by the President Bill Anderson at 7.45pm. 

 Apologies: Nil.  Team missing Morwell Return Service League. 

 Minutes: No minutes to owing to the last meeting was the Annual General Meeting. 

 Correspondence: Nil. 

 Treasurer’s Report: Read by the Treasurer Peter Goddard, bank balance $197.88. Moved 

by Wally Croft that it be accepted. 

Moved: Wally Croft 

Sec: Lenny McKenney 

- Carried - 

 Scorer’s Report: Scorer’s report was read and accepted.  Round 3 as played 30th March, 

1982. 

 General Business: 
1. President Bill Anderson discussed the penalty of score cards not in by required time.  

Howard Stephens stated that the penalty of maybe 5 sets be decided by the Executive 

Committee being Rule 7 in the Constitution. 

2. President Bill Anderson remarked about the Grand Junction venue.  To get an early start as 

they are slow games. Also slow down cushions to bottom pockets.  Neville Brady said that a 

lot of the tables are the same.  Steve Duncan said it is a normal pub table. 

Jim McCluskey requested that it should be played where drawn unless the 2 captains agree 

to play them out of sequence.  A vote was taken on this. 

Moved: Neville Brady 

Vote: 10 for/1 against 

- Carried - 

Result in favour of the 2 captains’ agreement. 

3. President Bill Anderson called for a 5 minute recess to ring Morwell Return Service League 

to see why they were not at the meeting.  Jim Bannister’s phone was not answering.  Wally 

Croft moved that we hold over the matter of the Morwell Return Service League not being 

at the meeting till the next General Meeting.  Amendment to that move by Jim McCluskey 

that the Secretary Ces Hodge contacts them and discusses the matter. 

Moved: Wally Croft 

Amend: Jim McCluskey 

Sec: Neville Brady 

- Carried – 

Also have an Executive Meeting if necessary.  Neville Brady spoke about being to hard on 

them being a new team.  

4. Note was taken about runners up trophy for Brian Graham. 

5. Lenny McKenney brought up matter of Golf Day to be this year.  This matter was left over 

to the next General Meeting. 
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6. Jim McCluskey spoke about having a family barbecue day.  President Bill Anderson said we 

would think about it for 1 month.  Also look at the price of running it. 

 Closing: Next meeting to be held on Monday the 3rd May, 1982 at the Traralgon Golf Club. 

Meeting closed at 8.45pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

2nd General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Traralgon 

Golf Club on Monday the 3rd May, 1982. 
 

 Chairman: The President Bill Anderson opened the meeting at 7.40pm. 

 Apologies: Nil.  No absent teams. 

 Minutes: The minutes of the previous General Meeting was read by the Secretary Ces Hodge. 

They were accepted. 

Moved: Ray Brand 

Sec: Alf Kanavan 

- Carried - 

 Correspondence: Nil. 

 Treasurer’s Report: Bank balance to this date $365.88 

Moved: Wally Croft 

Sec: Steve Duncan 

- Carried - 

 Scorer’s Report: Scorer’s report was read by the official Scorer Col Gregson that was 

accepted as read.  Round 7 as played 27th April, 1982. 

 

Ladder

Team For Against Percentage Sets

R.E.H. 51 33 154.55% 23

Traralgon Golf Club 53 34 155.88% 22

R.S.C. Bombers 54 38 142.11% 23

Glen Larks 47 40 117.50% 20

Churchill Hotel Motel 53 36 147.22% 21

Grand Demons No scores available

Richmond Tigers 40 45 88.89% 16

Crown Golds 38 47 80.85% 15

T.B.C 39 45 86.67% 16

Churchill Rebels 38 50 76.00% 13

I.A.S.C. Greens 37 47 78.72% 14

M.R.S.L. No scores available

 
 

Moved: Ray Brand 

Sec: Peter Goddard 

- Carried - 

 General Business: 
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1. Howard Stephens has come up with the idea of making money (Raffle) for family barbecue 

after the season for all families.  President Bill Anderson said that we should think about it 

further.  Ian Ryan said he is not interested in another raffle. 

2. Neville Brady said the Return Service League are not interested in a golf day. 

Also Ray Brand of the Crown Golds are also not interested in a golf day. 

Ian Ryan moved that we forget about both. 

3. Scorer Col Gregson suggested we have a barbecue after the season for all families.  Alf 

Kanavan backed this up.  Ian Ryan said he agrees we have a barbecue.  President Bill 

Anderson suggested we have this, it’s a good move to meet all families. 

4. President Bill Anderson said we should form a Sub Committee to run this.  Nominations for 

the Sub Committee was; -  

1) Ray Brand 

2) Steve Duncan 

3) Alf Kanavan 

4) Lenny McKenney 

President Bill Anderson said move a motion that we accept this Sub Committee. 

Moved: Howard Stephens 

Sec: Dan Kerry 

- Carried - 

5. Alf Kanavan brought up about playing Royal Exchange Hotel.  Query was moving the white 

ball in the D with cue.  Discussion arose about moving white ball in D.  Ian Ryan said we 

should do something about it.  Neville Brady said we have been playing this way now for 

years.  It should stand the way we have been playing.  Item closed no motion. 

6. Steve Duncan spoke about a reserve player been allowed to mark.  President Bill Anderson 

said that if he is a member of a team he is allowed to mark.  Alf Kanavan agreed with the 

president. 

7. Neville Brady spoke about captains not ringing the scores through on the night of playing.  

Should we put the result in the paper the following Tuesday? Neville Brady moved a 

motion that we put the results in the paper the following Tuesday. 

Moved Neville Brady 

Sec: Alf Kanavan 

- Carried - 

8. We must do something about the outstanding trophies for Brian Graham and Alan Beechey. 

 Closing: Next meeting to be held on Monday the 7th June, 1982 at the Traralgon Bowling Club. 

President closed the meeting at 8.40pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

3rd General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the 

Traralgon Bowling Club on Monday the 7th June, 1982. 
 

 Chairman: The President Bill Anderson opened the meeting at 7.45pm. 

 Apologies: Ian Ryan and Ray Brand.  No absent teams. 

 Minutes: Secretary Ces Hodge read the minutes of the previous General Meeting.  Ken 

Duncan moved that they were accepted. 

Moved: Ken Duncan 

Sec: Peter Morris 

- Carried - 

 Correspondence: Nil. 

 Treasurer’s Report: Bank balance to this date $635.88.  Steve Duncan moved that the 

Treasurer’s report be accepted. 

Moved: Steve Duncan 

Sec: Wally Croft 

- Carried - 

 Scorer’s Report: There was a misprint in the newspaper.  He can’t help that. Ken Kerry 

moved that the report be accepted as read.  Round 12 as played 1st June, 1982. 

 

Ladder

Team For Against Percentage Sets

Traralgon Golf Club 91 56 162.50% 39

R.E.H. 88 60 146.60% 37

R.S.C. Bombers 91 65 140.00% 38

Grand Demons 79 64 123.40% 35

Churchill Hotel Motel 90 64 140.60% 37

Richmond Tigers 68 76 89.40% 30

Glen Larks 82 67 122.30% 35

I.A.S.C. Greens 65 81 80.20% 25

T.B.C 66 76 86.80% 28

Crown Golds 61 86 70.90% 23

Churchill Rebels 69 82 84.10% 24

M.R.S.L. 40 105 38.00% 11

 
 

Moved: Ken Kerry 

Sec: Neville Brady 

- Carried - 

 General Business: 
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1. Neville Brady brought up about the outstanding trophies.  President Bill Anderson said he 

would purchase these trophies.  We will do this with the aid of Jim Duncan. 

2. Steve Duncan said he has made a move on the Barbecue.  Suggested Glenmaggie with two 

tents and a boat ect.  Peter Morris suggested the Traralgon Race Track.  Howard Stephens 

said to watch Glenmaggie, as there is a shortage of water there at times. 

3. Howard Stephens moved that we should do something about organising our Annual 

Presentation Ball.  Jim Duncan said he would like to suggest Traralgon Bowling Club on the 

5th November, 2 months after the finals.  Cost of hall at the Traralgon Bowling Club 

$140.00.  Catering can vary from $5.00 to $20.00 a head according to what you have.  Cost 

of band Four Winds $350.00 with floor show.  Peter McKay said it would be better to leave 

it to the next meeting and come up with what we need hall, band, catering, ect.  President 

Bill Anderson suggested we should get band dates and venues combine the two.  President 

Bill Anderson suggested we have the Executive Committee handle the organising of our 

Annual Presentation Ball.  Peter McKay moved a motion that we leave it to the Executive 

Committee to handle the organising of our Annual Presentation Ball and come up with 

something by the next meeting. 

Moved: Peter McKay 

Sec: Jim Bannister 

- Carried - 

4. Neville Brady moved that we consider finals venue’s to be selected at the next General 

Meeting. 

Moved: Neville Brady 

Sec: Wally Croft 

- Carried - 

 Closing: Next meeting to be held on Monday the 5th July, 1982 at the Grand Junction Hotel 

Traralgon. 

Meeting closed by the President Bill Anderson at 8.20pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

4th General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Grand 

Junction Hotel Traralgon on Monday the 5th July, 1982. 
  

 Chairman: The President Bill Anderson opened the meeting at 7.40pm. 

 Apologies: Garry Robbins. 

 Minutes: Secretary Ces Hodge read the minutes of the previous General Meeting.  Ray Brand 

moved that the minutes be accepted. 

Moved: Ray Brand 

Sec: Ken Duncan 

- Carried - 

 Correspondence: Nil. 

 Treasurer’s Report: Bank balance to this date $935.88.  Mick Bushell moved that the 

Treasurer’s report be accepted. 

Moved: Mick Bushell 

Sec: Wally Croft 

- Carried - 

 Scorer’s Report: Agreed upon as read.  Round 16 as played 29th June, 1982. 

 

M.R.S.L. 63 133 47.37% 19

Churchill Rebels 92 107 85.98% 33

I.A.S.C. Greens 86 110 78.18% 33

Richmond Tigers 91 105 86.67% 35

Crown Golds 88 110 80.00% 35

Grand Demons 103 93 110.75% 44

T.B.C 90 95 94.74% 39

R.S.C. Bombers

Glen Larks 110 92 119.57% 45

R.E.H. 119 80 148.75% 50

Churchill Hotel Motel 115 90 127.78% 49

Traralgon Golf Club 117 74 158.11% 51

Ladder

Team For Against Percentage Sets

 
 

 

Moved: Ray Brand 

Sec: Steve Duncan 

- Carried - 

 General Business: 
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1. President Bill Anderson said we should decide tonight about the Annual Presentation Ball.  

The organising of it ect. 

2. Treasurer Peter Goddard suggested Traralgon Men’s Club 1st October, band Dust Till Dawn 

$60.00 an hour approximately $9.00 a head catering. 

3. Jim Duncan suggested the Traralgon Bowling Club on the 15th October. $165.00 hall and 

kitchen.  Band $350.00 plus catering. 

4. Peter Mackrell’s resolution $7.80 plus another $1.00 a head for two meats. 

5. Neville Brady moved that we use the Traralgon Bowling Club. 

Moved: Neville Brady 

Sec: Ray Brand 

- Carried - 

6. Catering Jim McCluskey suggested we have a sit down meal at $8.00 a head. 

7. Neville Brady said he has seen this caterer with on the spit.  It was quite good.  Peter 

McKay moved that we use on the spit catering with 2 meats. 

Moved: Peter McKay 

Sec: Mick Bushell 

- Carried - 

8. Annual Presentation Ball ticket price.  Mick Bushell moved that it be $35.00 a double all 

inclusive. 

Moved: Mick Bushell 

Sec: Ken Duncan 

- Carried - 

9. Responsibility of selling of Annual Presentation Ball tickets Mick Bushell.  Mick Bushell 

moved that all monies be in by the 6th September at a General Meeting held on the 6th 

September. 

Moved: Mick Bushell 

Sec: Ray Brand 

- Carried - 

10. A suggestion that all teams should sell at least 7 double tickets.  Then we should finish up 

with approximately 168 heads.  President Bill Anderson said there would be no tickets 

without money. 

Moved: Ken Duncan 

Sec: Max Brown 

- Carried - 

11. Neville Brady moved a motion to make 12 Annual Presentation Ball notices. 

Moved: Neville Brady 

Sec: Mick Bushell 

- Carried - 

12. Wally Croft moved that we decide finals tonight, where and who the finals will be. 

1) Traralgon Return Service League 

2) Traralgon Golf Club 

3) Churchill Hotel Motel 

4) Italian Australian Social Club Morwell 

5) Grand Junction Hotel Traralgon 

6) Morwell Return Service League 

Grand Final: Traralgon Return Service League 

Moved Jim McCluskey 
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Sec: Peter McKay 

Voting: 13 

 Italian Australian Social Club 

Moved: Wally Croft 

Sec: Jim Bannister 

Votes: 4 

Preliminary Final: Italian Australian Social Club 

Moved: Wally Croft 

Sec: Mick Bushell 

Votes: 5 

 Traralgon Golf Traralgon 

Moved: Jim McCluskey 

Sec: Peter McKay 

Votes: 11 

 Churchill Hotel Motel 

Moved: Peter Goddard 

Sec: Peter McKay 

Votes: 4 

2nd Semi Final: Italian Australian Social Club 

Moved: Ray Brand 

Sec: Lenny McKenney 

Votes: 9 

Churchill Hotel Motel 

Moved: Peter Goddard 

Sec: Peter McKay 

Votes: 6 

Grand Junction Hotel 

Moved: Peter Morris 

Sec: Steve Duncan 

Votes: 4 

1st Semi Final: Churchill Hotel Motel 

Moved: Ray Brand 

Sec: Peter Goddard 

Votes: 13 

  Grand Junction Motel 

Moved: Steve Duncan 

Sec: Peter Morris 

Votes: 4 

Final venues are as follows: - 

1) Grand Final - Traralgon Return Service League 

2) Preliminary Final - Traralgon Golf Club 

3) 2nd Semi Final - Italian Australian Social Club Morwell 

4) 1st Semi Final - Churchill Hotel Motel 

13. Must be neutral playing tables for all finals. 

14. Jim Duncan said he would see about a table for us. 

15. President Bill Anderson said he would see Seg about a table for us. 

16. Ray Brand donated a Double Bed Doona to be raffled at the Annual Presentation Ball. 
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17. Regarding Barbecue at end of season.  Steve Duncan said he would like a hand to help to 

organise it, so we leave it til next meeting. 

 Closing: Next meeting to be held on Monday the 2nd August, 1982 at the Italian Australian 

Social Club Morwell. 

Meeting closed by the President Bill Anderson at 8.55pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

5th General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Italian 

Australian Social Club Morwell on Monday the 2nd August, 1982. 
 

 Chairman: The President Bill Anderson opened the meeting at 7.30pm. 

 Apologies: Peter Morris of the Royal Exchange Hotel, Secretary Ces Hodge of the Return 

Service League Bombers, Peter McKay of the Churchill Hotel Motel and Ian Ryan of the 

Churchill Rebels. 

 Minutes: Read by the President Bill Anderson. 

Moved: Wally Croft 

Sec: Ken Duncan 

- Carried - 

 Correspondence:  
Moved: Wally Croft 

Sec: Neville Brady 

- Carried - 

 Treasurer’s Report: $1156.53. 

Moved: Jim Duncan 

Sec: Wally Croft 

- Carried - 

 Scorer’s Report: Round 20 as played 27th July, 1982. 

 

M.R.S.L. 78 166 46.99% 24

Richmond Tigers 114 133 85.71% 43

Crown Golds 106 137 77.37% 43

I.A.S.C. Greens 117 131 89.31% 46

Churchill Rebels 120 132 90.91% 44

Grand Demons 130 110 118.18% 56

T.B.C 112 123 91.06% 47

R.S.C. Bombers 141 112 125.89% 58

Glen Larks 138 114 121.05% 57

Traralgon Golf Club 142 100 142.00% 60

R.E.H. 140 109 128.44% 59

Churchill Hotel Motel 146 103 141.75% 63

Ladder

Team For Against Percentage Sets

 
 

Moved: Neville Brady 

Sec: Steve Duncan 

- Carried - 
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 General Business: 
1. Complimentary tickets to be sent to Western Association. 

2. Jim Duncan moved that $50.00 deposit be paid to the Traralgon Bowling Club to cover 

breakages to crockery. 

Moved: Jim Duncan 

Sec: Ken Duncan 

- Carried - 

3. Picnic 17th October, possible venue Glenmaggie.  Any person with boats ect bring along for 

rides for kids. 

4. Trophies Treasurer Peter Goddard and Jim Duncan to organise. 

5. Markers for finals moved by Ken Duncan that the Executive Committee meet before finals 

and select scorers. 

Moved: Ken Duncan 

Sec: Max Brown 

- Carried - 

6. Moved by Howard Stephens that same size Balls as used in competition.  2” with 1.7/8 

white ball. 

Moved: Howard Stephens 

Sec: Steve Duncan 

- Carried - 

 Closing: Next meeting to be held on Monday the 6th September, 1982 at the Traralgon Return 

Service League. 

Meeting closed at 8.15pm. 
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